SAC Meeting Minutes
October 10th, 2018-8:00 am 
Gerald Adams Media Center

Present for the meeting: Rob Taylor, Kyle Sheer, Joyce Milelli, Maggie Jones, Kristen Logan, Stephen Bender, Tricia Davila, Mike Malgrat, Jessica Spottswood, Trina Estevez, Michelle Spottswood, Tammy Orcutt, and Beth Oropeza 

Call to order
· Introductions and welcome by Kyle Sheer. Encouraged attendees to share the word about SAC, as we are trying to increase attendance and participation. 
Agenda adopted 
· Meeting agenda reviewed 
SAC Purpose
· Mr. Sheer spoke to attendees about purpose/importance of SAC. 
· Discussed need to increase attendance/parent/community involvement, encouraged parents to spread the word about the next SAC meeting in November. 

Construction Update
· Reviewed current status of construction. 
· Discussed next phase which includes move-in, along with important dates that include move-in, demolition of old building, and construction of new parking lot.
· Many parents voiced concern about traffic issues at drop-off and pick up times. Mr. Sheer addressed parent concerns and stated that with the new building, many of these issues would be alleviated. 

Early Release Days
· Review of district approved early release days
· Reminded parents no 21st Century program is available on early release days. 
· 
School Improvement Plan
· We reviewed the goals in the school improvement plan. Focus areas are math proficiency and learning gains.  Continued focus on improving attendance.  The last goals deals with school culture and climate and focusing on maintaining team and positive culture as we move to the new building.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The SIP was approved.

Open Agenda
· Involved construction and move into the new building. Most parents are very excited about moving into the new building, but still have many concerns about traffic in front of school, particularly with upcoming utility and road work that will be taking place on the same road that goes in front of the school. 
Adjournment
· Meeting adjourned, next SAC meeting date set for November 14th, at 8:00 in Media Center. 



